
2015 Community Giving Projects 

 

Fremont Pack 1 – Bear Den 

 

Once again our faithful Scouts did a cleanup and helped with maintenance at Fremont’s historic 

Village Cemetery on Main Street.  The boys helped around Memorial Day Celebrations and 

came back again in the fall 

(November 7) when they 

helped with leaves and fall 

cleanup.   

Thank you Scouts! 

  
 

The boys in the den are 
Mark Lachance, James 

Thompson, Jake 
Higginbottom, Tyler 

Warren, and Bobby Crane. 
 

Photo Courtesy of Cindy 
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Bulky Day 

Several more Fremont Scouts including Kristofer Adams, Daniel Warren and Kenneth Adams 

along with Leader Kriscinda Adams volunteered their time at Fall Bulky Day on October17th. 

Volunteers are always welcome at Bulky Day.  The comment they sent back was “Thank you so 

much we had fun.”  THANK YOU to all of our Bulky Day volunteers who make the day go 

smoothly, and so enjoyable!  We appreciate all of your help!! 

 

 

Garden Club Beautification 
 

Every year the Fremont Garden Club (FGC) goes to great lengths to beautify Fremont with 

plantings at the Town Buildings, barrels at each town line sign, and holiday decorations through 

the Fall and Winter seasons.  They faithfully get out to weed and water all of these plants all 

summer long, lugging buckets and containers of water from their homes! 

 

Thank you all for your hard work and dedication to beautify Fremont! 
 



Parks & Fields Beautification 
 

A group of dedicated Fields Volunteers including Doug Brown, Bob Sabatini, Mike Rydeen and 

Jeff Lesiczka spent a lot of hours in 2015 clearing and cutting brush from the area adjacent to 

the driveway at Memorial Fields.  Their work has made the fields visible from Main Street and 

cleaned up the area immensely. 

 

Thank you to all of our Fields volunteers! 

 
 

Fremont 250th Committee  

 

 

Thank you to the Fremont 

250th Committee for 

purchasing and installing 

signs in several Fremont 

Cemeteries in 2015 

 

This sign located at the 

Ingalls ~ Sleeper Cemetery 

Martin Road, Fremont. 
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Thank you to all who help to make Fremont a great place to live and raise your family! 

 
 


